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Comments: I'm opposed to the US Forest Service using leased land for resort purpose s because the increased

use will add pressure on already strained habitat and wildlife. Holland Lake already sees a huge amount of foot

traffic. The  properties' proximity to Bob Marshall Wilderness Area makes it especially sensitive to  high density

use. Further,  this proposal seems to be way for a big business to extract  Montana's most precious resource, it's

land,, for the benefit of a smaller segment of our population, the wealthy visitor. Please deny this proposal and

solicit proposals for something that benefits all Montana wildlife and actual residents.


